
9. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Copies of correspondence from the Minister of Police regarding the representations made by the 

Council concerning staffing issues in the Canterbury area was received together with a letter from the 
Deans Avenue Precinct Society regarding the Blenheim Road diversion, which thanked the Council for 
deciding to undertake this project and offered its support. 

 
 It was agreed that a letter of thanks on behalf of the Committee be sent to the Deans Avenue Precinct 

Society. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


